
i0-001
COMMENT

CL-02713

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Nancy Boettcher <nancybrn@bellsouth.net>
Friday, January 22, 2010 1:17 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

To Whom It May Concern:

I hope that you will reassess the proposal to change the current margin for Forex Currency Traders. As
responsible traders, the current margin allows me to earn a small amount of money for bills since
becoming unemployed in 2007. By using stop losses and not overledgering my account, I can trade
responsibly as anyone can. We do not need more government intervention in our personal choices.

I am opposed to changing the margin; please reconsider and let people have choices and make their own
decisions.

Thank you,

Nancy Boettcher
Atlanta, GA


